
Subject: Pastor's Weekly Email 

From: News from FCCV (lists@firstchurchofvernon.org) 

To: 

Date: Friday, July 24, 2015 11:34 AM 

"Can you hear me now?"

Friends in Christ,
Workers have been crawling around in crawl spaces this week, wiring our sanctuary for sound. 
The new sound system is being installed and should be up and running very soon! We still need 
volunteers willing to operate the new equipment during worship. If you have often wished you 
had the power to turn the sermon volume up... or down... this is your gig! Reply, "I want the 
power" to this email and Nancy will forward your responses to me. Thank you!

Our scripture this week is one you'll remember. Read it here 
http://bible.oremus.org/?ql=304751942

See you Sunday!
Meg    

Website: www.firstchurchofvernon.org

To be sure you receive our regular mailings and emergency announcements please 
add lists@firstchurchofvernon.org to your Contacts.
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